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Aloha CMA and CCFFH Operators,

The information contained in this official newsletter has been reviewed and
approved by DOH/OHCA. It is being distributed to all CMAs and CCFFHs.
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Effective Immediately:  

Symptoms for COVID are no longer required to be reported.  
Negative results are no longer to be reported.
Positive COVID results must be reported and it must be reported on the
new COVID Positive form.  

Make sure you are using the new COVID Positive form as the other form is now
obsolete.

 

If you receive a Negative result, there is no need to report it to CTA.  


The new form can be accessed
at  https://www.comties.com/_files/ugd/fcb480_5ea4542f8163440eaba3aef871f
e5442.pdf


Click Here to access CTA's Website

Click Here to access OHCA's Inspection Report Site
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